A special meeting of the Middleton Police Advisory Board (PAB) was held at the Town Hall on Wednesday, May 27, 2015, starting at 6:30 p.m.

PRESENT

Chairing the meeting, Jan Davis; Member John Thompson; Councillors John Himmelman, Marc Britney and Melinda den Haan; Chief Administrative Officer, Rachel Turner; RCMP member Cpl. Tim MacDonald.

Regrets: Gordon Rodgers, S/Sgt. Dan MacGillvray and Recording Secretary, Sharon McAuley.

1. CALL TO ORDER

Chair Davis called the meeting to order at 6:27 p.m.

2. APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA

150527.01: It was moved and seconded to approve the agenda as circulated. Motion carried.

3. NOVA SCOTIA ASSOCIATION OF POLICE GOVERNANCE

150527.02: It was moved and seconded that the Police Advisory Board recommend to Council that the Police Advisory Board become a member of the Nova Scotia Association of Police Governance for a period of one year. Motion carried.

4. ADJOURNMENT

150527.03: It was moved and seconded that the Board adjourn at 6:32 p.m. Motion carried.

CHAIR

RECORDING SECRETARY